
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Nursery Parents/guardians, 

As a school we have decided that on the days they have PE, children will now come to school dressed 

in their full PE kit and will wear it all day. Starting from Monday, 11th September your child MUST come 

dressed in suitable sports clothing and trainers. Your child’s PE day for this year is MONDAY. If there 

are any issues, please feel free to speak to the class teacher. 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Mr Gavin, PE coordinator. 
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